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ADDENDUM 2 

 
To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Inventory Bid Technician 
  
Date:  July 2, 2007 
  
Subject: Bid# 07-082, (10) Auto External Defibrillators  
 
 
The Purchasing Department received questions relating to the above referenced Bid.  
 
Bid Opening has been extended to Thursday, July 12, 2007 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 

1. Were the specifications for the bid based on a specific brand of AED?   We 
carry several different brands and want to focus on your preferred brand if 
there is one. 

Please bid the brand that best meets the specifications 
 

 
2. Are Storage cabinets, carrying cases or wall mount brackets to be included in  

the bid? 
Please refer to the bid specifications. 
 

3. When do you intend to award the bid and place the order? 
As soon as possible. 

  
 

4. Is there any manufacturer that you prefer to be quoted on? 
Any manufacturer that meets all of the specifications. 
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5. Some of the specifications required are not available on any of the AED’s sold 
into the public sector; such as a visible battery gauge and pacemaker pulse 
detection. 
Specifications were derived from what is currently in the market. See bid 
specifications 

  
 

6. I am not sure what you mean by requesting that thru it be compatible with 
manual defibrillators. 
Any system proposed must have a manual override capability.  See bid 
specifications 

  
  

 
7. Is there any information available from the public meeting that was 

conducted on June 12”?   The following questions were asked: 
       

a) On the Conflict of Interest normal course of business over the last 4 or 5 
years with the Sherriff’s Department how is the CIQ form viewed? 

 
It is just viewed as normal business. Basically the CIQ form is to inform 
or declare if you have any relations or interest with any persons that will 
be evaluating the bid. 
 

b) Is it possible to change the FOB factoring?  
No, we are not going to change to F.O.B. 

 
8. Is the F.O.B zip code 79901? 

No, it is 79938. 


